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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

In the Matter of the Request of The Empire  ) 
District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty for ) 
Authority to File Tariffs Increasing   ) Case No. ER-2021-0312 
Rates for Electric Service Provided to   ) 
Customers in its Missouri Service Area  ) 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and through 

the undersigned counsel, and states it has reviewed the tariffs filed on July 1, 2022, and 

recommends the following tariff sheets be approved for service on or after July 31, 2022. 

P.S.C. Mo. No. 6, Sec. 4 
1st Revised Sheet No. 24 cancelling Original Sheet No. 24 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Nicole Mers 
Nicole Mers 
Deputy Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 66766 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65012 
(573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
Nicole.mers@psc.mo.gov 

  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been emailed to all parties and/or 
counsel of record on this 14th day of July, 2022. 

/s/ Nicole Mers  




